
 

  

 

November 30, 2021 

 

To, 

Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001. 

 

Listing Department, 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, C-1 Block G 

Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai. 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

Re - Scrip Code: 532947; Symbol: IRB 

 

Sub: Trading Window Closure  

                                      

Please note that as per Code of Internal Procedures and Conduct for Regulating, Monitoring and 

Reporting of Trading by Designated Persons (“Code”), the trading window for dealing in the 

securities of the Company is closed from this intimation and will remain closed till further notice. 

 

All the Designated persons and their immediate relatives and other Insiders under the Securities and 

Exchange Board of India (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and the Code of the 

Company are directed not to trade in the securities of the Company during the trading window closure 

period. 

 

You are requested to take note of the same. 

 

For IRB Infrastructure Developers Limited  

 

 

 

Mehul Patel 

Company Secretary 
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